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Dear Professor Afshin Borhanihaghighi, 
Editor-in-Chief, Galen Medical Journal, 

[bookmark: _GoBack] I would like to submit our manuscript entitled: “A Close Look at Echium amoenum Processing, Neuroactive Components, and Effects on Neuropsychiatric Disorders”. The manuscript has not been and will not be published or submitted elsewhere. This study was derived from Ph.D. thesis of my student Dr. Mohammad Nouri. This paper was supported by a grant from Neuroscience Research Center (NSRC) of Tabriz University of Medical Science (Grant No: 61431). As his time for defense is close, it will be appreciated if you consider this manuscript for a fast evaluation. The authors declare no conflict of interest. 
Authors of this article had access to all study data, are responsible for all contents of the article and had authority over manuscript preparation and the decision to submit the manuscript for publication. Also all listed authors have approved of the submission of the manuscript to the journal by corresponding author.

Yours sincerely,

Mostafa Araj-khodaei, MD, Ph.D.
Assistant professor, Persian Medicine,
Department of Persian Medicine, Tabriz University of Medical science, Tabriz, Iran.



